To: Schade, David W (DNR) <david.w.schade@alaska.gov>
Subject: Re: Board Recommendations (Confidential Deliberative Process Privileged Communication)
Dave,

Below are topics for tomorrows meeting that | would like to formally put in a resolution to the
Commissioners office, after discussion and approval of course with the full board.

1) Board Declaration that they will continue servicing and making loans, and they are not selling any
current loans.

2) Board request that the Governor put the ARLF funding for staff back in the DNR budget in order to
help facilitate the BAC/ARLF, not to be paid with general funds. ( we need to make that part clear)

3) Board request that the DNR — Division of Agriculture provide / direct the Director and division staff to
service existing loans.

4) Board request that the $12 million*( or actual amount) available for loans be turned over to the
Board (via DNR finance) for investing until the $ are used for loans.

5) Board request that the Governor / Commissioner support an update to the loan statutes and
regulations in order to make the ARLF more accessible (usable) by industry.

6) Board request public announcements by the DNR Commissioner and/or Governor’s office that the
ARLF will accept and process loans. "Alaska is open for business".

Thank you,

John Anderson



